
From: Alysha Dyjach
To: Alyssa Seitz
Subject: FW: Shared Tower at 510 Brant Waterloo Rd
Date: Wednesday, December 7, 2022 11:30:13 AM

 
 

From: Bill McComb  
Sent: Wednesday, December 7, 2022 10:41 AM
To: clerks <clerks@brant.ca>
Subject: Shared Tower at 510 Brant Waterloo Rd
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

 
I attended the meeting in Paris last night however, I did not sign the register.   Please add me
to your distribution list on any further actions regarding this project.
 
Kindest regards
 

Bill McComb

Wm D McComb Inc.
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